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KPS School NON-Uniform Day Policy 
 
 Non Uniform Day  
 

 Non-uniform days are  when the uniform code is relaxed and children can 
wear their own clothes for the day. This does not mean that children can 
wear anything. The following items are not permitted to be worn on non-
uniform days.  
 
Cropped tops or skimpy tops. 
Very short shorts  

High Heels   
One piece jump-suits 
Boots  
Astro Turf Trainers 
Hoodies 
Open toed Sandals or Flip flops 
Jewellery (apart from stud earrings) 
Make up 
Nail Varnish 
Lip gloss 
Extreme hair cuts/styles with Gel. 
Or Watches with cameras.   
 
Children should wear: Black school shoes or Plain Black Trainer (no 
sports emblems or stripes). 
These should be suitable for running, jumping and skipping at playtime – 
Stud earrings may be worn but children must be able to remove them, 
themselves for PE and swimming.   
           


